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Exhibit 1: Consolidating the Bronze Fox district again 
Regaining the Western license is particularly important given its the common geology with our Bronze Fox license, 
prospective previous results and favourable regional setting 

  

 
 
 

For further information, please contact:  
 

Sam Spring, President and Chief Executive Officer 
sam.spring@kincoracopper.com 
+61431 329 345  
 

http://www.kincoracopper.com 
 
 

Qualified Person 
 

The scientific and technical information in this news release was prepared in accordance with the 
standards of the Canadian Institute of Mining, Metallurgy and Petroleum and National Instrument 
43-101 – Standards of Disclosure for Mineral Projects (“NI 43-101”) and was reviewed, verified and 
compiled by Kincora’s geological staff under the supervision of John Rickus, Chairman and Director 
of Kincora Copper, who is the Qualified Person for the purpose of NI 43-101. 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 
defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


